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Hi Anna Marie,

I will send it to you shortly.

Shontell

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Shontell,

As part of its efforts to monitor the formaldehyde-based cosmetics in the  marketplace and part of
the BB action,  OCAC conducted  OCAC  conducted a limited  2011-2012 lab survey which tested for
the presence of formaldehyde  and formaldehyde contain ingredients  , including  methylene glycol,
in keratin base  hair smoother. We also conducted a review of the precautionary labeling. Don,
yourself and Fred reviewed the analytical data. I’m sure you recall it.  The report is not downloaded
in DCS. Where can I find a copy of that report/ review  and tabulated  results that was most likely
shared with Steve and Linda.   We need the results of this information for the CP BB. in order to
support the increase in product surveillance and requirement for cautionary labeling of these
products..  Please get back to me ASAP.  Thanks.

Anna-Marie


